
Road Safety - Collecting and Dropping-Off Students  

A reminder to parents/carers of our arrangements for collecting students from and 

dropping them off at school. 

The only area of the site that parents can drive onto is the purpose 

built drop-off and turning circle which can be accessed via the 

northern, Bradford Road Entrance.  

Parents are asked not to use the front entrance driveway or bus bay for parking or 

turning. The school, police and fire brigade are anxious to avoid parents turning into 

Wagon Lane at all. Our collective concern is that there is nowhere on Wagon Lane 

where it is safe to turn around and we witness regular examples of dangerous 

driving as a result of the congestion.  

Please drop students off and collect them from Bradford Road or 

use the turning circle at the northern, Bradford Road entrance to 

the school. 


